
MND Play Review 

By: Dana Shiloni 

On March 22 in Medea Creek Middle School, Mrs. Lavene’s classes performed a 
play called “Midsummer Night’s Dream”. This play was performed in Mrs. Lavene’s 
classroom. The classes are learning about Shakespeare so they acted out one of his 
famous love story comedy plays. 

“It’s a lot of fun!” said Orin Eliyahu, one of Mrs. Lavene’s students who played 
the role of Moth the fairy. 

“This is my 14th year doing the play and it is very fun for me to watch and for the 
kids to do,” said Mrs. Lavene 7th grade Humanities teacher. 

Paige Miller who is currently in Miss. Steinman’s class and did not do the play 
said, “ I like the play, and I think it’s a great way to study for the Shakespeare test and 
have fun with it at the same time.” 

Mrs. Lavene said, “to choose what parts people got we had try outs and people 
tried out for the role they wanted.” 

“I have done the play before and had a lot of fun with it, but although some kids 
love doing this, other kids don’t like to perform and I don’t like to force them to,” said 
Miss Steinman, Humanities teacher. 

Eliyahu also said, “I didn’t have trouble with this play, but other people did. We 
were allowed to have note cards as we were saying our lines which made it easier but for 
the most part we memorized our lines.” 

This play was about four humans who somehow end up in the fairy world and the 
fairies start messing up their love lives. At the same time there are foolish actors trying to 
put on a tragic play but end up making it more of a comedy. Overall this play is very fun, 
enthusiastic, and hilarious.  
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